Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF HIGHWAY SAFETY AND MOTOR VEHICLES
Division of Motor Vehicles
Withdrawal of Ocean Cadillac, Inc. for relocation of Cadillac vehicles

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the publication of Ocean Cadillac, Inc., relocation of their franchise dealership (Miami-Dade County) for sales of Cadillac vehicles is hereby withdrawn by General Motors, LLC, published in Vol. 39, No. 147, of the Florida Administrative Register on July 30, 2013.
